
Wilderness  expert  to  give
lecture on backcountry skiing
David  Reichel,  wilderness  education  coordinator  for  the
Wilderness  Education  Department  at  Lake  Tahoe  Community
College, will give a presentation on Skiing the High Sierra
Route.

He will also discuss the Wilderness Education Program at the
college.

The free event is Oct. 18 at 1pm at the South Lake Tahoe
Branch Library, 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd.
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